
ISJ/Cir/2023-*24/16 

Dear Parents. 

INDIAN SCHOOL JALAN 
Circular to Parents (KG I - Class X) 

The 77 Independence Day of India will be celebrated on Tuesday, I5 August, 2023. 
The programme will be conducted in the school from 8.00 am to 9.30 am. 
All students and parents are requcsted to attend the programme. 

º The invitation for the same will be shared in the class groups. 

13 August, 2023 

With regards 

There will be no regular classes on 15 August 2023 on account of the Independence Day 
celebrations. Students will be sent back home at 10: 30 am. 

Baby Sheea 
Principal In Charge 
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